
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

30th January, 2019 

 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS REPORT – STITCH ‘EM ELVIS  

 

In accordance with GAR 75, Trainer Mr. C. Lennard notified Greyhound Racing SA Stewards 

that following the greyhound’s last start at Gawler on Tuesday 28th September 2019, 

STITCH ‘EM ELVIS was examined by a Veterinary Surgeon who found the greyhound to 

have a stress fracture in its right hock. Mr. Lennard advised STITCH ‘EM ELVIS will not 

require surgery and will be rested for eight weeks. 
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